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The Grove Suites Visits Tresna Werdha Mulia 3 
 

As a form of concern for the elderly, The Grove Suites, a business unit of PT. Bakrieland 
Development Tbk (Bakrieland) which is under the management of its Subsidiary, PT. Bakrie 
Swasakti Utama (BSU), made a visit on 20 August 20 2022 to the Tresna Werdha Mulia 3. 
 
In this social institution, residents are invited to have fun together and employee take a time to 
hear all the experiences of the residents while in the social institution. The Grove Suites also gave 
a social aid  to the orphanage to support the operation in the future. Present in the event apart 
from employees, also Bakrie Amanah Foundation (YBA).  

 
For Bakrieland, this activity is an implementation of Corporate Sustainability on “It’s About the 
People” pillar, specifically on the development of local communities in the health field. 
 

 

 


